
 
 
The Bennington Housing Authority has 
determined that the existing waiting lists for the 
Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program, 
Mainstream Voucher Program and RAD PBV 
Program (Willowbrook, Beech Court, 
Brookside, Walloomsac) contain an adequate 
pool for use of available program funding.    
 
BHA will stop accepting applications  
effective September 1, 2025. 
 
 

 


